
The Run Inn will be coming to St Paul’s School on Monday 

22/5 and Tuesday 23/5  from 7-9.30am with a range of 

children’s and adults shoes at discounted prices.  The shop 

area will be set up in the Multipurpose Shelter adjacent to 

the Attunga Street Carpark.  

EFTPOS facilities available.  

The JSSG will receive a donation from the sales. 

Kick off Health & Wellbeing week with some new shoes 
and help raise $$$ for the JSSG. 


